
 
 
 
 

 
 

Nine-digit zip code reminder 
 
 
In 2012, health care providers covered by the Health Insurance Portability and Accountability 
Act who submit transactions electronically were required to use version 5010 standards for 
claims and other specific electronic transactions.   
 
In addition, 5010 requires providers to report a nine-digit zip code as part of their practice’s 
street address and when they report a service facility address. 
 
Claims submitted without a nine-digit zip code will reject during preprocessing. 
 


